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Learning together with
God's love



 Update from Reception  Week 2 (Spring)


Dear Parents / Carers




    Date:  13.1.20
Last week the children enjoyed finding out about Penguins and writing a fact about them. They also enjoyed designing and making a new boat for Sailor Bear that we sailed down the stream in the woods. 

This week Sailor Bear is continuing his journey on Antarctica and he will receive a letter from Blue Penguin. The children will be introduced to Milo the postman penguin who delivers parcels and letters. We will be focusing on letter writing and we would like the children to write a letter to a friend or family member (information should be in book bags). 

In Mathematics we are exploring measures by weighing parcels and objects, encouraging the children to use the language lighter/lightest, heaviest /heavier. The role play area will be set up as a post office, for the children to explore weighing and counting money. 

Some children are still bringing in toys/cuddly toys to play with during the day. The children get them out during learning time and sometimes misplace them and get upset. If children now bring in toys we will collect them at the beginning of the day and give them back at home time. 


Many Thanks for your help and support

The Early Years Team

